
 

 

 

 

The 23rd of May at 09.00 UTC, Ph.D and Police officer Lorna Dennison Wilkins, 

University of Dundee will present her research about the recovery of bodies 

in water. You can check this research out on the webpage. 

https://www.bodywaterstudy.co.uk/index1.html . The seminar will be held 

at Zoom, and in English. 

For participation in the seminar please contact madeleine.nyberg@liu.se.  

After registration you will receive the link to Zoom.  

 

This international seminar invites professionals, scholars and volunteers whose 

activities concern a certain part of the rescue process – the recovery. 

 An invitation to this seminar will be sent to the NEFP-network but also to non-

members for whom the topic is of relevance . Please notify me if there are 

others who should be invited to this seminar or if you have questions. 

Kind regards 

Rebecca Stenberg,  

Centre for Advanced Research in Emergency Response (CARER) at Linkoping University 
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